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June 27, 2019


Dear State Representatives, Board Members, and Annual Meeting Participants

Believe it or not, the 2019 Annual Meeting in Indianapolis, Indiana is 10 weeks away!  The Annual Meeting Steering Committee and the Board of Directors have been working very hard to get all of the meeting details worked out and ready for you to attend.  

Over the last few years, CSLP has embraced a very successful book sharing project to give back to a library in the host state that has experience a catastrophic event.  This year we have worked with our host State Representative, Beth Yates and an Indiana library that experienced a fire has been chosen as the recipient of the book project. 

You are not required to participate, but if you choose to be a part of this worthwhile project, we would ask that you bring a children’s or teen book of your choice to our annual meeting.  Suggestions might be:

· a favorite book from childhood
· a current favorite book
· a book that support next year’s summer theme
· a state award winning book

Attendance at our annual meetings varies, but it tends to be around one hundred.  This would make a significant impact on a public library that has experiences a catastrophe.   

Please bring your book to Indianapolis in September!
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Chrissie McGovern, President
Collaborative Summer Library Program
librarychrissie@gmail.com

And yes, you can bring more than one book!
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